
To: Parks, Art, Recreation and Culture Advisory Commission
From: Julie Engebretsen, Deputy City Planner
Date: March 12, 2020
Subject: Beluga Slough birding 

Nina Faust is a visitor on the agenda. She will make a short presentation about the brochure, and 
people, pet and bird interactions in Beluga Slough. She is available to answer Commission questions. 
Please note that Commission discussion should be held under new business.  Beyond the brochure, 
this topic can be added to a future agenda. Only a recommendation on the brochure is requested at 
this meeting. 

Requested Action: Review the draft brochure. With Commission support, the City will approve the 
use of the City logo on the brochure.

Attachments
DRAFT birding brochure




